

January 2019 Newsletter

Quick Links
Visit Our Website
Archived Newsletters
More About Us





LinkedIn is a great way to stay up to date and connected to all of VT ASCE's members and events.

Help us build our content by posting to our group!

View our profile on **Linked** in



Join ASCE!

Make sure to check out ASCE's Continuing Education Page.

Click Here!

2018 - 2019 Vermont ASCE Officers

Dear ,

Happy Holidays and New Year! We hope you have enjoyed the season and got to spend time with loved ones while year-end projects and activities were wrapping up.

There are a couple things we'd like to update you on that will be happening early in the new year. Please continue reading to learn about what we have been doing, and what we have in the works for the near future.

In this month's newsletter you'll find:

- Annual ASCE / VSE Holiday Social Update
- Annual ASCE Student Ski Day
- Report Card Update
- Student Chapter Update
- Engineer and Young Engineer of the Year Nominations

If your company has interest in supporting the VT Section of ASCE, you can do so through company sponsorship or by placing job postings on our website or newsletter. For information on that, check out our webpage: ASCE VT.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or ideas for the Section.

ASCE VT / VSE Annual Holiday Social

"The holiday social was a fun night of holiday cheer and great company! We had approximately 35 attendees and collected over 30 gifts of all age ranges. Some of the big hits included engineering themed toys like a microscope science set and a Tonka dump truck as well as fun toys for all like a LEGO Batmobile and super soft stuffed animals. It was great to network with members of VSE that I had never met before. All of the toys were brought to the donation bin at Local 22 & 44 and are on their way to children in need. Overall, a fantastic experience."

-Tyler Barnard, Membership Chair

0/2013	
Title	Name
Past President	Nathan Pion, P.E.
President	Branden Martin, E.I.
President- Elect	Chris Gendron, P.E.
Treasurer	Adam Goudreau, P.E.
Secretary	Stephanie Wyman, P.E.
Newsletter Editor	Elizabeth Chambers
New England Council Delegate	George McCain, P.E.
New England Council Delegate	Nathan Pion, P.E.
Webmaster	Erik Ailing, P.E.
Membership Committee Chair	Tyler Barnard, E.I.
Geo- Institute Chair	John Stevens, P.E.
VTC Practitioner Advisor	Vacant
UVM Practitioner Advisor	Pat Finn, E.I.
Norwich Practitioner Advisor	Vacant
Young Member Committee Chair	Jordan Duffy, E.I.
Government Relations	Jessica Louisos,



Mark Your Calendars! Our Annual Ski Day is Friday, January 25th!

The Vermont Section's annual student ski day will be held on Friday, January 25th at Sugarbush. Please join us and the students for a fun day of skiing and networking. We look forward to seeing you on the slopes!



For more information and to register, click Here!

Report Card Update and Release Date

We Won!

Chair





The Vermont Section won the Outstanding Section & Branch Award for Small Sections in 2012 & 2013. This means that we were the BEST small ASCE section in the nation!

The committee has received comments from National and is now working to incorporate any necessary edits or additions. The committee has also scheduled the formal Vermont Infrastructure Report Card Release!

Where - Room 11, Vermont State House When - 11 am, Wednesday February 13



An informal lunch (location TBD) will be held after the release for anyone who would like to continue discussions.

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out!

Student Chapter Update

UVM and Norwich are getting ready to kick off the second semester and we're excited to get rolling in new classes, working on new and ongoing projects, and meeting with our respective ASCE student chapters after the holiday break. We look forward to meeting professional members at Vermont's ASCE outings (especially at the upcoming ski day!).



Engineer of the Year and Young Engineer of the Year Nominations

ASCE VT have selected our nominations for Engineer of the Year and Young Engineer of the Year. The nominees are working to complete their application package for submission.

You are welcome to contact me at <u>Vermont ASCE Newsletter</u> if you have something to contribute to the newsletter. Let us know if you have suggestions on how we may serve you better.

Sincerely,

President Vermont ASCE

Branden A. Martin, E.I. A.M.ASCE **ASCE Vermont Section President**



If your company would like to post a job opening, please follow the link below for more

Posting Jobs with VT ASCE

Company Sponsors









Steve Wolf, P.E.



Kevin Dawson, P.E. Vice President

e: kdawson@haywardbaker.com

Hayward Baker, Inc. Cumberland RI 02864 401-334-2565 401-354-3557

haywardbaker.com

Regional Sales Engineer Northern New England and CT *Licensed in NH & MD ENGINEERED SOLUTIONS

www.ContechES.com

Contech Engineered Solutions LLC PO Box 1975 New London, NH 03257 802-233-9110 Mobile 207-885-9825 Fax swolf@conteches.com



Find Out How to Become a Company Sponsor